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The Clinton Grant Facilitation Corporation (CGFC) board meets as required throughout the year to 

review and discuss pending and existing projects.  Below is a summary of the activities of the CGFC 

during 2020: 

 

 

 Submitted grant application to the Northern Border Regional Commission on behalf of South 

Junction Railyard.  This application was ultimately unsuccessful. 
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